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The Ottawa Inuit Children’s Centre recognizes all parents/guardians for the
wonderful work that they do. Each year we recognize and honour one such family,
this year we will celebrate at our Annual Christmas Party on December 8th!

Please take a moment, think about it and nominate a parent or guardian that you
feel is making an incredible difference in the life of a child.

Last year Alain Hallin was recognized for his incredible dedication to his family.
Who will you nominate this year?

Nomination can be mailed, faxed, e-mailed or dropped off:
Attention Board of Directors
Mail: 224 McArthur Avenue, Ottawa ON, K1L 6P5
E-Mail: family@ottawainuitchildrens.com
Fax: 613.744.4075.

Nominations due Thursday, December 6, 2012 by 5:00pm
|

Name of who you are nominating;:

They are the parents/guardians of:

Why you are nominating them:




